APPENDIX 7

From: Jonny Plant

Sent: 26 May 2021 13:37

To: Lorraine Neale <LorraineNeale@maidstone.gov.uk>

Cc: Felicia Smith <Felicia.Smith@sevenoaks.gov.uk>; Louise Davis <LouiseDavis@Maidstone.gov.uk>;
roy < >

Subject: RE: Wildwood Outdoor License - 37-41 Earl St, Maidstone ME14 1PF

Importance: High

Dear Loraine,

Please can we appeal this decision.

We desperately need that space given all the issues we have suffered and it seems that our
competition have been granted an unfair advantage by the Council both in terms of visibility and
capacity.

Furthermore there are currently large planter boxes blocking both sides of the road and narrowing
the road and protecting the area that we have applied for.

In the interests of safety, fairness and protecting jobs in the area, please reconsider this decision.
Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Jonathan Plant



